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Protective measures for journalist 
 

RRN sent letters to Colombian officials in 2007 and 2009 for the safety of Hollman 
Morris, a well-known director and presenter of the investigative television program 
CONTRAVIA. His investigations have uncovered mass graves from paramilitary murders 
and disappearances carried out by the paramilitaries. One threat signed by the 
paramilitary group the National Patriotic Front stated that he had won a raffle for a coffin 
for being a guerrilla member, anti-patriotic and an informer.  
 
Good news: April 2009 
The Ministry of the Interior and Justice informed RRN that they had adopted protective 
measures for Hollman Morris. RRN has not received any word of further threats to 
Morris since then. 

 


